
Hello esteemed representatives and legislators from the great state of Illinois. My name is Jason Dye, 

and as a working class man living in Chicago from deeply working class roots I would like to take a 

moment to demand that we pass HB 5574 and SB 3066 with the COVID-19 Emergency and Economic 

Recovery Renter and Homeowner Protection Act for the protection of working class families throughout 

the state. We workers are being asked to stay home or entirely disrupt our communities. In order for us 

to do that, in order to disrupt death, a lot of us have lost jobs and extra work needed to make basic 

payments, and rent, which is already disruptive, is too high a price to pay now.  

So we either pass this bill, or tens of thousands of us will be homeless and COVID-19 will spread even 

further. I hope you make the right choice. 

Sincerely, 

Jason Dye 

Chicago, IL 60649 


